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do not purchase until you have talked with our  

Major Club Sponsor and at least given them a chance to earn your business. 
 

Ask for the General Sales Manager and tell them you are a  

member of the Tri-City Corvette Club  

to receive your special pricing. 
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Z06 Level Sponsors 

2639 Nall Street 

Port Neches 

409.722.9391 

SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS 

5655 Eastex Freeway, Beaumont 

409.924.8226 

GROVES—ORANGE—

BEAUMONT 

https://

thermaconservice.com 

409.832.8686 

Honorary Sponsors 

400 Messina, Sour Lake 

409.963.8235 
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SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS 

Grandsport Convertible Level Sponsors 

6755 Phelan Blvd., Suite 10 

Beaumont, Texas  77706 

https://www.cottoncreekwinery.com/  

409.861.0400 

Extreme Detail Extreme Detail Extreme Detail Extreme Detail 

Mid County Beaumont Bridge City Lumberton 
 

1420 FM 365 5365 College St 2637 Texas Ave E  1117 N Main St  

Nederland, TX  Beaumont, TX Bridge City, TX Lumberton, TX 
 

Phone Phone Phone Phone 

(409) 729-2585 (409) 347-8192 (409) 697-8106 (409) 755-3955 

 

*T*Mobile 
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tel:+14097292585
tel:+14093478192
tel:+14096978106
tel:+14097553955


2023—2024 Board of Directors, Support Staff and Committees 

     

 
President    Glinda Pareso  tricitycorvetteclub10@gmail.com  
Vice-President   John Berry    
Treasurer    Mona Berry  
Secretary    Liz Hanley      
At-Large Board Member  Coach Burgess 

At-Large Board Member  Chris Cormier 
At-Large Board Member  John Decker 
At-Large Board Member  Brad Metz 

At-Large Board Member  Dan Pareso 

At-Large Board Member  Roger Ross  
Past President   Mike White    

     

NCMuseum Ambassador  Glenn Johnson  tricitycorvetteclub10@gmail.com  
Newsletter Editor   Jane Barron  
Membership Director  Mike White  

Webmaster    Terry Cauthen 

 

 

Activities Chairs   John Berry   tricitycorvetteclub10@gmail.com  
     Roger Ross 
Marketing Chair   Brad Metz 

Scholarship Chair   Liz Hanley    
Charities Chair   Coach Burgess 

Car Show Chair   Mike White    

The Tri-City Corvette Club (TCCC) newsletter is published monthly by volunteers and members of the TCCC.  Subscription rates are free for members.  Membership 

lists and financial data are not published.  For change of address and all other TCCC inquiries, write to: Tri-City Corvette Club, P.O. Box 636, Nederland, TX, 77627. 

TCCC is An Unincorporated Non-Profit Association, which raises money for and participates with various local children’s charities and high school college scholar-

ship programs.  Dues and donations are not tax deductible.  We strive to promote exciting, safe & fun ways to enjoy our Corvettes.  We hold business meetings on 

the first Tuesday of each month.  Our monthly business meeting usually incorporates a social time before and after the meeting.  Our socials are always fun and 

are focused on getting to know one another.  We have cookouts, day trips and weekend trips, and TCCC caravans to the National Corvette Museum in Bowling 

Green, Kentucky.  We participate in tours, holiday parades, and homecoming events at various high schools.  We also participate in various car shows.  Club dues 

are $50 per person per year and are paid annually by the June business meeting. These dues cover membership in the NCM and the cost of running the club. Club 

officers, board and committee chairpersons serve as volunteers. 

OFFICERS AND BOARD 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

SUPPORT STAFF 

COMMITTEES CHAIRPERSON 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
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Presidents MESSAGE 
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Glinda Pareso 

 

I wanted to say thank you to Andrea Johnson, for working with Jefferson County Child 
Welfare and for setting up the time and date for the TCCC to provide rides for the Foster Boys 
Prom Event.  
 

Also, thank you to Chris Cormier who organized all the male members to drive the Fos-
ter Boys to the Prom in the Corvettes. There were 19 members with their Corvettes that at-
tended the Foster Prom Event. The Foster Boys were so impressed to see all 19 Corvettes 
lined up waiting for them. The boys were thrilled to be able to pick out the Corvette that they 
wanted to ride in to get their haircuts and then to be driven to their prom. The foster boys had a 
great time riding in the Corvettes and taking prom pictures with the foster girls with our Cor-
vettes in the background. Chris Cormier, thank you again for making this event a success. 
 
Thank you, Michael Frye, for asking the TCCC members to participate in the Redbud 
Car Show. We had 9 Corvettes that participated in the Redbud Car Show. Michael shared 
they raised over $1,600 from the car show and these funds will go to assist with the scholar-
ship programs for the students. Plus, we had quite a few of our members take home trophies 
for winning in their categories.  Michael did a great job hosting the Redbud Car Show. 
 
Thank you to all the members who participated in and supported the different events.  
We still have more great events coming up for March and April. So, come out and enjoy the 
upcoming events. 
 

I wanted to mention a few events that the TCCC is hosting or committed to for March and 
April 2024. There are a lot more events scheduled, so continue to look at our website, our TCCC 
Facebook page, plus I will email all members a full event list for each month.  

We had a lot of great activities in February 2024. I would like 
to thank those members who organized the events and 
made each event special. Also, I would like to say thank you 
to the members who attended the events. 
 

Thank you to Lynn & Judy Snowden, who hosted and 
organized the Snowden’s Texas Hill Country Cruise.  
Lynn shared that they had a great turnout. They had a 
nice drive on curvy backroads, plus they drove on the 
Twisted Sister’s Highway. Then they stopped for lunch, 
which they said was excellent, then took the northeast 
route back home. Lynn shared that they had an awesome 
time on the Texas Hill Country Cruise. 

MARCH 2024 



(President’s Message continued) 

March:  
Saturday, March 23, Taylor from the Humane Society of SE TX asked if we could do a 
Show & Shine in front of PetSmart in Port Arthur since they are having a pet adoption 
day in PetSmart. We will be asking for pet food donations for the Humane Society. Anyone 
who is not attending the Spindletop Car Show, please come out and support the Humane Soci-
ety at PetSmart in Port Arthur (by Hobby Lobby on Hwy 365) from 10am to 2pm. 
 
Tuesday, March 26, Humane Society of Southeast Texas is hosting an Open House Cele-
bration of their new facility from 3pm to 6pm, located at 2050 Spindletop Ave in Beau-
mont. Come join the Humane Society staff & volunteers as they celebrate their new shelter.  
Enjoy the light refreshments and lots of puppy kisses. 

 
Saturday, March 30, TCCC Show & Shine for Donalson GM Appreciation Day from 10am 
to 2pm.  Food, Games, Music, & lots of fun. 

 
April: 

Thursday, April 4, Mecum Auto Auction 2024, located at NRG Center in Houston. We will 
meet at Pappadeaux’s and will leave at 8am to caravan to NRG Center. The auction begins at 
10am.  Tickets are $30 in advance online, and there will be a parking fee at NRG Center. 
 
Saturday, April 6, TCCC Drive & Dine to Camp Margaritaville RV Resort, Crystal Beach, 
8am to 3pm. We will eat at Margaritaville restaurant. We will meet at Fuzzy’s at 8am and de-
part at 9am to cruise the back roads to Margaritaville. Then we will cruise back. 
 
Friday, April 12, Neches River Festival Parade from 5pm to 7pm. The TCCC has been in-
vited, and has signed up to participate with 12 to 15 corvettes in the Neches River Festival Pa-
rade again this year. The line-up will begin at 4:45pm with the parade starting at 6pm. We will 
meet at the Beaumont Library in the parking lot facing Main Street. The police will close the 
roads at 5:15pm. You can bring candy, beads, or small promotional items to throw to the kids. 
 
Saturday, April 20, TCCC Annual Poker Run. Rod & Shawn shared that we would meet at 
8:30am at Fuzzy’s. Then at 9am we will leave to start the Poker Run. Also, please ensure you 
have a full tank of gas before we leave to go on the Poker Run. A big thank you to Rod John-
stone & Shawn Bruno for organizing the Poker Run for the club. 
 

Our next general membership meeting will be held Tuesday, April 2, 2024. We will eat & so-
cialize at 6pm and the meeting is at 7pm at a location to be determined.  
 
A Sincere Thank You, 
 
Glinda Pareso 
President 
Tri-City Corvette Club  

The Best of Southeast Texas 

gpareso@yahoo.com 
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VICE-PresideNTS COMMENTS 

           MARCH 2024  

 

 

 

John Berry 

Activities: 
We have several events for March coming up, so check out the Events’ page on the website and Facebook page and 
find one to participate in.   
Split the Pot was won by Dave & Chris Pareso for $175.00.  Congratulations you lucky couple. 
 

Birthdays: Dana Guest, Tammy Coleman, Roy Cheramie, Misha Bruno, Charlie Barron, Chris Pareso, Stacie Cormier, 
Donald Guest and Michael Frye.   Happy Birthday to you all. 
 

Anniversaries:  
Juan & Christy Juarez  (25 years) 
Doug & Shelia DeVaugh  (53 years) 
Bill & Sharlene Hammond (61 years) 
Happy Anniversary you Love Birds!!! 
 

Tech Corner:  If you have a Corvette that has a battery drain, it is always good to carry a small battery jumper in your 
car. They are small and compact and can charge off a wall plug, and even has USB charging capabilities and works 
great without having to carry bulky jumper cables and no need for another vehicle if you are stranded or in need.  
 

Thank you all and have a great March. 

John Berry 
TCCC, Vice President    

“Be Kind its Free.”  
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We had 55 members turnout at the March meeting at Nice Guy Ricky’s, 
and it was great to see everyone.  As our club continues to grow, we 
are constantly looking for restaurants that can hold up to 60 people in 
the Golden Triangle area.  We try to alternate locations to meet every-
one’s needs and make it fair for all that have to travel.   So if you find a 
location, let a board member know and we will check it out! 

It was nice to meet Brad Green, which has an orange C8 and was a 
guest of Donald Guest. We look forward to seeing you again.  

The Board will be choosing the first Quarter Member of The Month and 
will be announced at the April meeting.  I’m excited to see who it is! 

Prayers & Thoughts: 

We had a member in the club that couldn’t attend (Cecelia Mouton) 
due to illness, so say a prayer for her for a quick recovery. Get Well 
Soon. Keep “Coach” Mike Burgess in your continued prayers as he is 
recovering from a stroke and is seeing more doctors for evaluation.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BEAUMONT          

CONVENTION  &    

VISITORS BUREAU 

HALL OF FAME 

FEBRUARY 6, 2024 

COFFEE & CARS SHOW AT 

HARD BEAN 

FEBRUARY 17, 2024 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOSTER KIDS PROM 

FEBRUARY 24, 2024 

 



      

March 5, 2024 
PRESIDENT, GLINDA PARESO 

 President, Glinda Pareso called the meeting to order and led the membership in reciting the Pledge of 
Allegiance. She asked John Berry to offer the opening prayer. She then thanked everyone for attending 
and reported there were 55 members present and one guest, Brad Green. Brad had a few words to say 
to introduce himself to the members. She then thanked John Berry for presiding over the February meet-
ing in her absence. She attended the 32nd Beaumont Convention and Visitors Bureau Hall of Fame ban-
quet. Both Brad Metz and Mike White were recognized for their contributions to the community. Glinda 
presented Cathy Long with a pen in recognition for her work with the Lamar Scholarship Fund. Glinda 
then had the membership raise their glass in a salute to our member, the late Corky Wheeler. 

 
 

OFFICER/BOARD MEMBER REPORTS 

 VICE PRESIDENT JOHN BERRY:  Vice President, John Berry informed the membership that our member, 

Cecelia Mouton, is ill and in need of our prayers. He gave a brief overview of the dates we will announce 
our member of the quarter. He then did a review of past events and thanked members Chris Cormier 
and Andrea Johnson for their efforts in making the foster children’s prom night a resounding success as 
well as all the members who came and provided the Corvettes. He also thanked member, Michael Frye, 
for his hard work on the Redbud Car Show. There was about $1600.00 raised for scholarships and 
members John Decker, John Berry, Stacie Cormier, Roger Ross, and Dan Pareso all brought home new 
hardware. John then took a quick poll of the various areas our members live in. He asked that everyone 
please help find other places that have the ability to host our meetings. He then recognized the birthdays 
and anniversaries in the month of March. For a list of those, please see his letter in the newsletter.  
 
Glinda called on Darrin Nepinsky to show the membership a sample of the banner that will be displayed 
at the National Corvette Museum to represent the TCCC and it’s 100% participation in the museum. Dar-
rin is also working on the TCCC calendar and had no additional information to share with the member-
ship. 

 SECRETARY LIZ HANLEY:  Secretary, Liz Hanley shared a thank you card from Cub Scout Pack 9 with 

the membership. She asked if there were any changes, additions, or deletions to the February member-
ship meeting that were published in the newsletter. There were none and Andrea Johnson moved we 
accept the minutes as published and Mike White seconded the motion, and the motion passed. Liz then 
brought up that the membership had not approved the January minutes. She again asked if anyone had 
any changes and there being none, Andrea moved we accept January’s minutes as published, and Joe 

Robles seconded the motion, and the motion passed.. 

 TREASURER MONA BERRY:  Treasurer, Mona Berry gave a detailed financial report to the membership. 

We are in good financial shape to take care of our obligations to our charities and to support our car 
show in May. 

 BOARD MEMBER COACH BURGESS:  Board Member, Mike Burgess stated he is working on setting up a 

food drive after our car show. He thanked everyone for their prayers and concerns. 

 BOARD MEMBER CHRIS CORMIER:  Board Member, Chris Cormier said the Foster Prom was a big suc-
cess. He thanked everyone who participated. He stated that donations for our car show are starting to 
come in and that he is contacting volunteers for the committees. 

 BOARD MEMBER JOHN DECKER:  Board Member, John Decker was unable to attend. 

 BOARD MEMBER BRAD METZ:  Board Member, Brad Metz was unable to attend but sent word that he 

has 2 food vendors plus an ice cream truck committed. Rao’s will provide dessert and Fuzzy’s will pro-
vide food for hospitality night. The Visitors Bureau will have a table set up on Friday with bottled water, 
pretzels, and other items. Brad also sent word that he is working on plans for a Coushatta run in June.  
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Tri-City Corvette Club Meeting Minutes 



 
                    (Meeting Minutes continued) 
 

 BOARD MEMBER DAN PARESO:  Board Member, Dan Pareso informed us about the Open House 

Celebration for the SE Texas Humane Society will be March 26th from 3pm to 6pm at 2050 Spindletop 
Avenue in Beaumont. They have invited the TCCC membership to come and celebrate their new facility 
with them. He also reminded all the guys of Romeo lunch on Wednesdays. 

 BOARD MEMBER & ACTIVITIES DIRECTOR ROGER ROSS:  Board Member, Roger Ross gave a long 

and informative list of upcoming events. He puts all the events on our website, in our newsletter, on our 
Facebook page, and Glinda sends info via email to everyone so you can get all the pertinent details. 
Check any one of these places for a complete list. There is at least one event every weekend and some-
times two through the month of April so there should be something that appeals to everyone. 

 PAST PRESIDENT & MEMBERSHIP DIRECTOR MIKE WHITE: Past President and Membership Direc-

tor, Mike White reported he is up to date on name tags and jackets for new members. He pleaded with 
members to register early and reminded everyone that the club would refund the registration fee if you 
could not attend. He passed out flyers with a registration form on the back. He also reminded everyone 
that May1,2024, is the last day for online registration. He told membership that the first car show Com-
mittee meeting will be March 14 at 6pm at Crazy Cajun in Beaumont. On May 2, 2024, we will meet to 
put together Goodie Bags. Please bring items for the silent auction, raffle, door prizes etc. Mike also re-
ported that Brad Metz has gotten a Corvette pace car go kart donated and we will sell raffle tickets for 
$20 each at the show. Mike also said that Coach would now be Entertainment Director. 

 NCM AMBASSADOR GLENN JOHNSON:  NCM Ambassador, Glenn Johnson had nothing to report. 

 SUPPORT STAFF AND COMMITTEES:  Andrea Johnson told the membership that she had 10 spar-

kling TCCC designs available for $15.00 each. It will be first come, first serve and you just supply your 
own shirt. You just put your shirt and money with your name in a bag and bring to the next meeting.   

 
Jane Barron thanked all the officers for getting information to her for the newsletter in a timely manner. 
She encouraged everyone to pre register for the car show. 

 

Glinda had new business to discuss with the membership regarding our upcoming election for officers and 
board members in June. She asked for a show of hands if there was interest in digital voting. She explained 
it would require a change in the by-laws if we proceed. There were only 2 people who appeared to be inter-
ested, so nothing will change in regard to our election. 

John Berry had 5 trivia questions and a prize of a scratch off awarded to the following winners; Roger Ross, 
Cheri Cheramie, Terry Long, Patty Kupper, and Lenora Robles. Congratulations. Door prize winners were as 
follows; Bill Hammond, Judy Snowden, Mona Berry 2x, Patricia McCulley, Joey Catalano, Roy Cheramie, 
Gene VanMeter, and Terry Long.  

Glinda asked if there was any further business before the club and there being none, Joe Robles moved we 
adjourn, and Judy Morton seconded the motion. The motion passed. 

 

Raffle & Split the Pot:      Split the Pot was won by Chris Pareso for $175.00. 

 

Our next meeting will be Tuesday, April 2 at a location to be determined later.  

 

We will eat & socialize at 6PM and the meeting is at 7PM.  
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    NCM Corner NCM Corner NCM Corner          

      

     Glenn Johnson, Glenn Johnson, Glenn Johnson,    

                                                         TCCC NCM AmbassadorTCCC NCM AmbassadorTCCC NCM Ambassador   

 

 

March 2024 
 

For NCM information about the NCM visit the NCM website at www.corvettemuseum.org 
 

 
 

Lone Star Corvette Club Classic Corvette Show 
Texas Motor Speedway 

Fort Worth, Texas 
May 17-18, 2024 

 

Follow this link for info and to register 

https://lsclassic.clubexpress.com/content.aspx?
page_id=0&club_id=874533 

 

NCM CORVETTE RAFFLES 

The National Corvette Museum is licensed by the Kentucky Department of Charitable Gaming  

under license number ORG0000854. 

 

 

2024 NCM Spring BASH  
Bowling Green, KY 

April 25 – April 27, 2024 
Details will be posted on the NCM website 

Online registration is open.  www.corvettemuseum.org/explore/events/ 
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                                    (NCM Corner continued) 

At this time, we offer purchasers located in Kentucky the ability to purchase raffle tickets  

on their personal computers, mobile devices and on-site  

at the National Corvette Museum and NCM Motorsports Park.  

 

To purchase a raffle ticket online, you must be at least 18 years of age and be  

physically located in Kentucky at the time of purchase.  

You do not have to be a resident of Kentucky to participate.  

 

If you are not located in Kentucky, you may download an Order Form  

from this site and send to NCM for processing  

.  

For additional information regarding National Corvette Museum raffles, visit here. 

 

NCM Build Sheets/Window Stickers  
The National Corvette Museum offers build sheets and window stickers for any Corvette assembled in Bowl-

ing Green since the GM Plant opened in 1981. Notice: we are missing the following build sheets for 1982 - 

VIN numbers 109001 thru 117800, 118201 thru 118400, 119201 thru 119800. 

Build Sheet - The build sheet is what goes down the line with the car when it is being assembled. It indicates 

to the line worker exactly what goes on that specific car. 

Window Sticker - This sticker is affixed to a new car when it is delivered to the consumer. Manufacturers 

Suggested Retail Prices for a vehicle and all options installed at the factory. 

 

 

 
 

 
Donalson Chevrolet Buick GMC Cadillac 

1415 Hwy 96 Bypass, Silsbee, Texas, 77656 

The National Corvette Museum, located in Bowling Green, KY, is a world class facility that showcases the world famous sports car 

called the Corvette. My purpose, as your NCM Ambassador, is to provide our club with a two way communication link to the NCM. 

My mission will be that of receiving and disseminating the most current and correct information from the NCM and to convey that 

information to our club. I will be acting as the Museum representative and will be promoting and soliciting support for the NCM 

through promotional activities and encouraging other club members to join the NCM. Finally, I will serve as the voice of our Cor-

vette club to the NCM communicating concerns, ideas and suggestions our club may have to the NCM. 

 

Download Raffle Ticket Order Form  
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